
Dear St. Lukers, 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I write to inform you of some significant news regarding our 
church leadership. 
 
After much thoughtful consideration, Janet Chambers, our beloved Child Development Center 
(CDC) Director, has made the difficult decision to resign from her position at the end of this 
school year. 
 
Janet has been an integral part of our church family, contributing to the growth and success of 
our community in numerous ways. Her unwavering commitment to leading as our Director of 
Children’s Ministry and then Director of the CDC has left a lasting impact on all of us. We are 
deeply appreciative of her hard work, dedication, and the positive influence she has had on our 
congregation. 
 
As we move forward, we are committed to ensuring a smooth transition for our CDC staff and 
families. We will be working diligently to find a qualified candidate to fill Janet's role and will 
keep you informed of any updates throughout the process. 
 
In the meantime, Janet will continue to serve in her role with her characteristic dedication and 
professionalism until her last day. We are confident that she will work diligently to ensure a 
seamless transition and support our church community during this time. 
 
We understand that you may have questions or concerns about this news, and we encourage 
you to reach out to me if you would like to discuss further. Your understanding, support, and 
cooperation are greatly appreciated as we navigate this transition together. 
 
On behalf of the entire St. Luke’s community, I want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to Janet 
for her outstanding service and wish her all the best in her future endeavors. We are grateful 
for the time we have had with her and know that she will be greatly missed. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and prayers during this time of transition. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Scooter Leonard 
Executive Director of Administration 
407.876.4991 ext. 223   
scooter@st.lukes.org 
 

mailto:scooter@st.lukes.org

